

London Feb 6th
1870

Acc. 976

Dear Mamma

I have been thinking about
your staying here since I last wrote.

There being any room, depends as I have
said on Mr. Fisons's movements, & they
I am afraid are very uncertain.

When they want him in France he
will be sent for, but meanwhile
he does not know when such a
notice may arrive, or indeed if it
will arrive at all this winter.

So that if you think that you
would like to stay here I suppose
the only way would be to ask Mrs
Guesat if he does go to be ready to take
Papa & you in & if he does not to
find (which I think she would do) some
suitable place for you in the vicinity.

I say this because if Mrs F
does leave before you come there might
not be time to communicate with you
about it.

If you think this the best plan please
write & say so, & I will act accordingly.

Feb 10th

I left a little space at the end, here
to put down anything which might
occur before mailing, but as nothing has
occurred I must use it mainly to
say good-bye till next week.

With best love to all at home.

I am your affectionate son

George.